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Hull Public Schools 

COMMUNICATIONS WITH PARENTS 
 
The School Committee recognizes the fact that parents and guardians play an integral part in the 
success or failure of the Hull Public Schools to educate the children.  The Committee, therefore, 
emphasizes the need, on the part of the staff, to maintain strong lines of communication with the 
parents and guardians of each child.  Communication lines are developed in many ways – 
telephone calls, notes, formal notices, conferences – and the staff should attempt to use all of 
them in its quest to maintain a strong home/school relationship. 
 
All notices for events taking place in the Hull Public Schools, and weekly and/or monthly 
newsletters should be sent by mail to the following: 
 

1. The School Committee; 
2. The Patriot Ledger; and 
3. The Hull Times. 

 
Ten copies of all notices and newsletters should be sent by interoffice mail to the School Support 
and District Leadership Center. 
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